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Killarney Heights High School 
Newsletter 
 
 
Respect Connect Aspire         Term 3 Week 9 2019 

 

Principal’s Report 

Reflecting on our Success 

Last week we had a visit from Mr Mark Scott, the Secretary of the NSW Department of 
Education.  He chose to visit our school as he had heard about all the wonderful things that 
are happening at Killarney.  He was here so we could share our successes and challenges with 
him, it is heartening to have the head of the Department, actually come to the coalface and 
listen to real teachers.  
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 Of course we shared our recent HSC results, with not only the great results in English, but 
across all HSC areas. He spent some time in Ms Rose’s Year 12 English class, where they were 
creating opening paragraphs for their upcoming HSC questions. The student answers were 
phenomenal. 

We also showed Mr Scott how we are excelling in technology, where he saw Year 10 Music 
playing their compositions for their assessment task. Noah’s piece that he composed to a clip 
from Toy Story was amazing. 

In Year 10 IST, he saw students showing off their final films.  Dmitri’s green screen effect, 
putting his friend in a fighter plane was amazing.  I believe that students that are creating 
such great works are using the 21st Century skills that will equip them for the future. 

The drama class also showed how they were using the skills of communicating, collaborating, 
critical thinking and co-operation, as they played drama games whilst Mr Scott was talking to 
their teacher Ms Grugan. 

I did bring up the challenges that we face: that is increasing mental health issues and how 
schools are ill equipped to deal with severe cases.  I also informed Mr Scott of the difficulties 
in getting funding for basic repairs (such as the toilets) and the insane amount of paperwork 
to get such work done. A further challenge is finding teachers that can afford to live in this 
area: we are often short of Science, TAS and Maths teachers. 

This is the final week of celebrations for Year 12, we have our last classes on Monday and 
Tuesday and a fun day on Wednesday with bubble soccer. On Thursday we say our farewells 
to Year 12 in the graduation ceremony, where we reward those who have given so much to 
the school, prizes for academic effort, for sport, for citizenship and leadership. As there are 
so many talented well deserving students at Killarney Heights High School, it was a hard choice 
selecting students for each award. 

 The HSC is a highly valued qualification. To gain an HSC is an honour, it is a well-recognised 
qualification that will help students get a job, or be admitted to university or other 
institutions.  They have earned this, they have worked hard, now is the time to celebrate! 

Following graduation is the Year 12 formal at Taronga Park Zoo, which will be attended by 
staff and students. I’m looking forward to seeing our young people dressed up (and suddenly 
so much older in suits). I’m sure there will be a tear in our eyes as we suddenly realize that 
these young people are adults and ready for the world. 

 

 

Hayley Emmerton 
Principal 
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Upcoming Events 

26 September Year 12 Graduation and Formal 

27 September Last Day of Term 3 

14 October First Day Term 4 

14-18 October Year 10 Exams 

17 Oct - 12 Nov HSC Exams 

4 November P&C Meeting 

4 - 8 November Year 10 Work Experience 

10 November P&C Grounds Working Bee 

11 - 15 November Year 9 Exams 

18 - 22 November Year 8 Exams 

25 - 29 November Year 7 Exams 

2 December P&C Meeting 

3 December  Year 7 2020 Orientation Day 

11 December Presentation Night 

18 December Last Day of Term 4 for Students 
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Mr Matt Murphy was presented with an Executive Director’s award last week at a ceremony 

in Epping. 

 

 
 

Since 2018, Matt has led the school in the Instructional Rounds model as part of our school 

transformation process.  He has formed teams of mixed faculty teachers to observe teaching 

practice in a collaborative, non-judgemental way.  He has led the analysis of the observations 

to inform us of our problems of practice and patterns of learning and where these need to be 

Staff Award 
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addressed.  He has ensured the participation of all staff, motivating and inspiring them to 

focus on whole school improvement. His compassionate instructional leadership, his 

organisation and superb people skills have meant that teachers are improving in their 

practice; his focused work has put effective pedagogy at the forefront of what we teachers 

do at Killarney Heights High School. 

 

Under his leadership, each faculty is responsible for targeted professional development of the 

staff allowing opportunities for leadership and the sharing of pedagogical knowledge and 

practice.  Through this process, we are now confident that professional learning is translated 

to the classroom.  Credit for the thoughtful application of professional learning, for the desire 

to improve the problem of practice and for following a strong moral compass for school 

improvement for students and teachers is credit Matt deserves. 

 

He has led the evolution of this program to the Instructional Rounds for students.  This 

student voice has empowered students to take responsibility for their own learning, teaching 

others how to learn and how to become better learners themselves.  Matt works with the 

whole school community, addressing challenges calmly and cooperatively, and bringing out 

the best in others and positively contributing to making the school a great place to learn to 

be a lifelong learner. 

 

We are confident that Matt has embodied goals of the NSW Department of Education in 

particular: Every student, every teacher, every leader and every school improves every year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Uniform Shop 

OPENING HOURS 
 

Tuesdays from 7.30am to 1.30pm 
Thursdays 11.30am to 3.30pm 

 
Dee Cleworth 
Uniform Shop 

9453 5000 
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ASPIRE awards  

A big congratulations to the ASPIRE award winners for 2019. The Aspire Awards Morning 
Tea is held to recognise and celebrate student achievement and effort at Killarney Heights 
High School. Students receive awards for student excellence or sustained effort.  
 

 

 

 

         Year 7 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 8 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                         Year 9 

 

 

 

Aspire Awards 
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Year 10 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 11 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Year 12 
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Year 11 
Term 3 has flown by for the Year 11 students, with the Life Ready programs taking place 
earlier this term and most recently nominations, speeches, elections and induction 
ceremonies for the Prefect body of 2020. All of the students who nominated and presented 
speeches for these positions should be commended for their efforts and enthusiasm. Once 
again this group has shown that they are extremely mature and capable of extra responsibility 
and I am looking forward to seeing them demonstrate their leadership in their final year of 
school in 2020.  
 
Year 11 have been feverishly finishing off their Preliminary courses and studying for their 
upcoming examinations this term. They should be commended for the maturity they have 
been demonstrating toward completing their final assessment tasks. They will be assessed on 
their knowledge and understanding in the Preliminary Examination period that begins on 
Friday of wk 8 – Wednesday wk 10. They should endeavour to complete all of these tasks to 
the best of their abilities and know that their hard work over the year has been building to 
this opportunity. I wish them all the very best of luck in this formal examination period.  
 
Year 11 students are expected at the Year 12 Graduation Assembly on Thursday 26th 
September to farewell the cohort of 2019. Following this the Year 11 students will complete 
the Tell Them From Me Survey, the data from which will guide the Wellbeing program for Yr 
12 2020. Students’ responses remain completely anonymous and they are encouraged to be 
honest in their responses. Their final term of Year 11 will finish with a wellbeing excursion to 
Luna Park following a breakfast at school to celebrate the end of Year 11. 
 
I hope all Year 11 students and families enjoy the holiday break. 
  
Ms Emma Higgs 
(Year 11 Adviser) 
 
 
  

Year 11 Report 
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Year 10 

For our food tech assessment this term, we (Year 10) had to design and decorate a children’s 
birthday cake. We had to choose a theme of our choice, then plan the design and create it.  

We were given 2 hours to bake, shape and decorate our cake to the best of our ability. We 
were given a cake mix and buttercream and we each had to individually decorate our cakes. 
A range of cake decorating techniques were used between the two classes, including: 
modelling fondant, ganache drip, piping buttercream and modelling chocolate. Some of the 
themes for the cakes made included: Zoo Animals, Superheroes, Disney, Fantasy and Fairies. 

Personally, I really enjoyed this task. It was an incredible experience and everyone was so 
encouraging and supportive of each other. It was a great opportunity to try something new, 
and it was very different as many of us had never decorated a birthday cake before. One of 
the difficulties me and some others experienced was with time management. Time went by 
so fast and before we knew it, the lesson was over. Not everyone got to add the final details 
to their cakes in time but all the cakes looked amazing in the end. Overall, I really enjoyed this 
assessment task and was very happy with my final product. 

By Emilie Everingham  Year 10 Food Technology 

Some examples of our cakes are below: 

 

 
 

 

Year 10 Food Technology 
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Textiles Recycle Project 

 

Year 10 Textiles students were a great help to students in years 3 and 4 from Killarney 
Heights Primary by sewing their offcast clothes into something new.  The task of the primary 
students was to design a bag from a piece of old clothing.  A more challenging task was to 
turn the crazy ideas of the children into something workable! 

Year 10 Textiles Recycle Project 
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The 9 high school girls did a fabulous job 
and worked tirelessly, listening to the 
younger children and realizing the dreams 
for their bags. It was challenging for the 
girls, as they had to sew stretchy fabrics, 
solve practical problems and more 
importantly please their little clients. 

Shannon Knight had a very tricky customer 
in Aiden. He came with two pairs of old 
board shorts and a stripy long sleeve top: 
from this he wanted to create a back pack 
with several compartments. Aiden was 
most insistent that he needed room for his 
water bottle, his swimmers and other bits 
and bobs. Shannon managed to sew across 
the legs of the shorts, then joined the two 
pairs of shorts down the middle somehow 
attaching this to the stripy top to make a 
back pack. The final product could even 
hold a skateboard crossways. He was one 
happy customer.  

Ashleigh was helped by Rani, who made 
a most feminine shopping bag from a 
pink and white checked blouse. Rani 
sewed the front section of the blouse 
together along the button line, then 
added a braid handle, finishing it with a 
bow. 

The primary students then added their 
decorations either by gluing, painting or 
sewing extra bits on the outside of the 
bag. As well as this they had to create a 
promotional poster, to sell the features 
of their bags. A grand finale fashion 
parade will be held next week. 
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The Killarney Heights High School English faculty 
is proud to announce the winner of the  

2019  
inaugural  

KHHS Year 9 
POETRY SLAM! 

 
This term all students in Year 9 have been studying and composing poetry exploring Australian 
Voices and Perspectives. It has been amazing to see our students inspired by the voices and 
views of a wide range of Australian poets who have shared their unique experiences through 
the power of poetry. 
 
As well as written compositions, students composed performance poems to enter in our class 
poetry slam. There was a very high level of competition as students' competing voices 
expressed a variety of perspectives on issues and ideas relevant to contemporary Australian 
students. 
 
A HUGE congratulations needs to be extended to Adam Castle for WINNING our 9X class 
poetry slam with his powerful entry exploring ideas about bullying. (Please read his poem 
below) 
 
Further congratulations is deserved by runner-up Priya Gokani 
 
Both Adam and Priya will be performing their slam poems at the launch of our Year 9 
Anthology of Poetry at Harry Hartog's Bookstore in week 3 of term 4. 
 
Mel Cunningham and Katrine Pascoe 
English Teachers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 9 Poetry Slam 
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Year 9 Commerce Market Day 
 
Emerging entrepreneurs in Year 9 Commerce had the opportunity to display their business 
acumen at the Annual Commerce Market Day, held on 20th September. The humble school 
quadrangle was transformed into a bustling, dynamic marketplace flogging a range of wares, 
from artisanal food products to high end fashion accessories straight from the independent 
design floors of Killarney Heights.  
 
Our future business leaders held full responsibility for their commercial operation, from 
design to delivery.  Advanced advertising and marketing techniques were applied to achieve 
successful commercialisation of products. Experience in business skills was achieved through 
branding, marketing, maintaining financial cashflow, delivering quality customer service, and 
concluding business operation. The spirit of consumerism worked strongly through the  
 

Year 9 Commerce Market Day 

Bullies hurt to alert and assert that they have insecurities and 0 maturity of what they are 
doing to me.  
The letters in the words, curse, hurt, and scar.  
They leave marks with no concern of the damage they yearn to impress like a burn.  
School is supposed to be safe but every day when you come through the doors, you are 
entering the high school war, with no clue of what's in store.  
You will be shot at with words that could kill.  
They are thrown without any rightful skill, from the bullies with no chill and no destiny to 
fulfil.  
They act big and tough and rough with a huff it’s all just a bluff.  
There's always someone that makes you cry you gain pain and hurt inside as days go by 
and you just want to lie down and die or fly into the sky but you can’t.  
I am the voice of those afraid to speak, those of us society calls weak, those you ridicule 
every day because of the disarray where you stay.  
This is a real situation in this nation during our education past our graduation from those 
with no consideration only determination to bring us down with them.  
People tell us to be bigger and not retaliate but how can we with a tummy ache and 
feeling fake.  
We cut ourselves in hate, trying to dilate and evaporate our pain.  
We self medicate and hyperventilate this isn't our fate. But this is what they create.  
Another life abused another life wasted another torn heart another life marauded. 

 

By Adam Castle 
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     Year 9  
Commerce Market Day 
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Killarney student body (and a number of teaching staff) leading to spectacular dividends for 
all stakeholders.  
 
A huge congratulations to all our businesses on a highly successful market day!  
 
Special thanks to the KHHS’s very own Shark Tank/ business management consultants Mr 
Morey, Mr Simmons and Mr Gardner for their guidance and expertise! 
 

 

Terrific Ten Students for Term 3 
This Year our Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL) Team has initiated a New Award called the 
Terrific Ten, which stands for having Ten Terrific school days. Our Sentral data is analysed 
each fortnight to establish the student in each Year Group who has achieved the most Killa’s, 
these are the frequent rewards given to students for upholding our school values of Connect, 
Respect and Aspire. Killarney Heights High School acknowledges the achievements of these 
students with a Terrific Ten Dollar Credit at the school Canteen. 
 Each fortnight the Terrific Ten students for each Year Group are published in the Daily 
Notices. Students can then access their Terrific Ten Dollar Credit from the Canteen by showing 
their KHHS School ID to the Canteen Staff.  
A huge congratulation to the following awesome students who are our Terrific Ten Recipients 
for Term 3 2019: 
 

Term 3  
Weeks 1 and 2      Weeks 5 and 6 
Year 7   Hugo Latal      Year 7  Taiga Player 
Year 8   Hao Zheng      Year 8  Gabriella Andrade Wood 
Year 9   Tommy Chen      Year 9  Jade Cunningham 
Year 10 Rebekah Nam     Year 10 Matthew Collings 
Year 11 Courtney Gray     Year 11 Nicholas Everett 
Year 12  Patrick Nolan     Year 12 Jonathan Stanbury 
 
Weeks 3 and 4      Weeks 7 and 8 
Year 7 Ava Scotter      Year 7  Gemma Andrew 
Year 8 Holly Jordan       Year 8   Angus Johnson 
Year 9   Ira Arora      Year 9  Matthew Di-ienno 

Year 10 Jamie Chen       Year 10 Tallulah Howard 
Year 11 Thomas Souchaud      Year 11 Aiden Sharp 
Year 12 Goki Saito      Year 12 Alisha Miyamoto 

Terrific Ten (PBL) 
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State Athletics Championships 
Congratulations to Tara Laytham, Year 8, 
competed in the 15G 1500m Race Walk at the 
Combined High Schools State Athletics 
Championships at Homebush, coming third in a 
personal best time of 7m 5.3 sec (previous best 
was 7m 15) 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sport 
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Congratulations to Kyle Fisher who placed 3rd in the High Jump at the Combined High Schools 
Athletics Event. Kyle continues to break records at the school, zone and regional level and we 
cannot wait to see what he produces next year!  

 
NSW Schools Orienteering Championships 
Cooper Horley, Year 7, represented Killarney Heights 
High School and the Sydney North region in the NSW 
Schools Orienteering Champs in Burradoo, Moss Vale 
and Welby in the Southern Highlands.  Cooper placed 1st 
in all events (both Sprint events on Saturday and 1st in 
the middle distance event Sunday in the M13A category). 
Congratulations Cooper! 
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House Sport Year 9  

Congratulations to the Tigers and Turtles leading the competition for the house sport event 
on Wednesday during sport. The chasing pack are close behind so good luck to all teams 
fighting for glory! 

 

 

Sport Selections Term 4  

New sports selections for the final 7 weeks of school in term 4 will be made during week 
two term four. This will be online through school bytes once again. Please ensure new 
permission notes are collected and signed. These can be found outside the PDHPE staffroom 
and through the school bytes website at the start of week two in term four.   
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Lawn Bowls  

In partnership with Forestville RSL we are looking for any students who would like to take up 
Lawn Bowls as a sport. The Forestville RSL is looking for any students of any age who are 
keen to learn the fantastic sport of Lawn Bowls. They will provide coaching and structured 
learning to any student who wishes to compete for them. Please register your interest with 
Mr Aguilera in the PDHPE staffroom.  
 
 

 

Grounds Working Bee 

 

 

Thank you to all the families who came along to our Working Bee this term.  It was a small, 
but very effective group as the photos show.  We weeded, tidied, mulched and planted our 
front Starkey Street Gardens.  Two garden areas on either side of the hall entrance gate were 
extended, mulched and beautified.  Volunteers dug out dry areas of patchy lawn to form 
larger garden beds and planted them with Wax Flowers, Midgenberry and Purple Fan 
Flowers.  
  
Our last Working Bee for 2019 will be held on Sunday 10th November.  We hope to see you 
there! 

 

P&C News 
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P&C Meeting - Monday 4th November- 7pm - Upstairs in A Block 

This term we have focused on establishing a  P&C funding priority list.  This will be an ongoing 
list consisting of future spending ideas of P&C funds.  These funds are mainly sourced from 
the voluntary P&C fees paid by the KHHS families and we would like to  invite and 
encourage all parents to have their say on where they think these funds should be used.  Ideas 
can be submitted either in person at our meetings held twice a term or via email:  
killarneyheightspandc@gmail.com 
  
KHHS P&C 
  

 

 

Part-time Uniform Shop Assistant Position 
The uniform shop is looking for a part-time assistant to help with the busy periods the 
shop encounters in terms 1 & 4. Generally hours would be Tuesday 8am - 9.30am and 
Thursday 2pm - 3.30pm but these times are a guide only and you would need to be flexible 
around the busiest periods of year 7 orientation and back to school at the beginning of the 
year. 
This paid position requires no previous experience as on the job training will be provided 
but does require someone with an eye for detail, a cheerful disposition, a Working With 
Children Certification and as previously mentioned, a fair degree of flexibility in their 
availability. 
Duties include serving/fitting customers, packing orders, stacking shelves and helping 
keep shop clean and tidy. 
For more information or to register your interest in this position please contact Dee in the 
uniform shop by email to khhsuniforms@gmail.com 

 

Call For Volunteers 
We are fast approaching the busy end of the year for the uniform shop and are looking 

for volunteers who may have a few hours to spare. We particularly need: 
Tuesdays 8 to 9.00/930 
Thursdays 2.30 to 3.30 

Also Orientation Day for Year 7 2020 is on Tuesday 3rd December and we need a 
number of helpers for that day. 

If you can spare time for even just one shift please let me know. 
Call me during uniform shop opening hours or text me on 0418 962 246 or email the 

uniform shop on khhsuniforms@gmail.com 
 

Many thanks Dee Cleworth – Uniform Shop Manager 
KHHS Uniform Shop 9453 5000 

mailto:killarneyheightspandc@gmail.com
mailto:khhsuniforms@gmail.com
mailto:khhsuniforms@gmail.com
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Career News 
A more detailed version of the careers news can be found at 
http://www.killarneyheightshscareers.com 

 

UAC  
If you're thinking about applying to uni then you've got two weeks to get your applications 

in before the early bird applications close. After 30 September (up until applications close on 

7 February 2020), the fee goes up to $200. 

You can always change your course preferences later but you'll save money if you get your 
application in now.  
 

EAS (Educational Access Scheme) aims to help students whose education has been 

negatively affected during Year 11 and/or Year 12 receive an offer to university. To apply for 
the EAS you must be able to demonstrate that your Year 11 and/or Year 12 studies have been 
negatively affected for a period of at least six months, as a result of circumstances beyond 
your control or choosing  
If you are applying and need to get an EIS (Educational Impact Statement) from a teacher then 
it is advisable to organise this statement ASAP. Please see Ms McDermott if you need any 
more information.  
 

ATAR NOTES HSC LECTURES – OCTOBER SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 

ATAR Notes are once again hosting a series of their popular HSC Lectures during the upcoming 
school holidays. 
Running at both UTS and Macquarie University, these lectures will give you the information 
you need to know about acing your HSC exams. They have workshops for all subjects, 
including Sciences, History, English, Maths, Arts and more. Best of all, they are completely 
free! 
See all the upcoming sessions and book your place 
here: https://www.eventbrite.com.au/o/atar-notes-hsc-lectures-9009697476 
 

SCHOLARSHIPS available 

University of Sydney James Strong – Rip Curl Undergraduate Scholarship 
$6,000 
Generously donated by the Rip Curl Group in memory and legacy of James Strong, this 
scholarship provides financial support to enable students to study Science at the University 
of Sydney. You must: 
 be an Australian citizen or permanent resident 

 enrol full-time in an undergraduate degree in the Faculty of Science 

Careers 

http://www.killarneyheightshscareers.com/
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/2019/09/10/atar-notes-hsc-lectures-october-school-holidays/
https://www.eventbrite.com.au/o/atar-notes-hsc-lectures-9009697476
https://studyworkgrow.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e471f7cf4840e0648d2559ba0&id=a03e5ec2c6&e=8000c89a37
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 have achieved an ATAR (or equivalent) of at least 90.00 in the NSW HSC (or equivalent) in the 
year of application. 

Note: The scholarship will be awarded on the basis of academic merit and outstanding ability in 
sport. Preference will be given to applicants who have competed in sports at the state, national 
or international level. Applications close on the 3 February 2020 

 

UNIVERSITY OF SYDNEY Important dates 
 
30 September 2019 - Future Leaders Scheme (on-time) nominations close 

30 September 2019 - Early Offer Year 12 (E12) Scheme applications close via UAC's SRS 

30 September 2019 - Sydney Scholars Award applications close 

12 October 2019 - Teacher Education Personal Statement Workshop 

12 October 2019 - Visual Arts Portfolio and Workshops Day 

12 October 2019 - Architecture, Design and Planning Portfolio Day 

31 October 2019 - Elite Athletes and Performers Scheme applications close 

1 November 2019 - Experience Economics and Business at Sydney 

1 November 2019 - Sydney Conservatorium of Music late round audition registrations close 

30 November 2019 - Future Leaders Scheme (final) nominations close 

19 December 2019 - Info Day 2019 

UNIVERSITY OF SYDNEY | CAMPUS TOUR 

4 October 2019, 4:00 pm - 5:00 pm 

The University of Sydney, Camperdown 

Are you a future student? Come and join us for a guided tour of our Camperdown/Darlington 

campus led by our Student Ambassadors. Our Visit Sydney University Tours allow you to gain 

an insider’s look at the campus and get the answers to any burning questions you have about 

university. Friends and family are welcome. 

Tours are run from 4 to 5pm on the first Friday of every month. 

Find out more: https://sydney.edu.au/about-us/community-and-visitors/campus-

tours/book-a-campus-tour.html 

 

UNIVERSITY OF SYDNEY | ARCHITECTURE, DESIGN AND PLANNING 

PORTFOLIO DAY 

https://theuniversityofsydney.cmail19.com/t/r-l-jdvjkik-ukpnjlhr-f/
https://theuniversityofsydney.cmail19.com/t/r-l-jdvjkik-ukpnjlhr-z/
https://theuniversityofsydney.cmail19.com/t/r-l-jdvjkik-ukpnjlhr-v/
https://theuniversityofsydney.cmail19.com/t/r-l-jdvjkik-ukpnjlhr-e/
https://theuniversityofsydney.cmail19.com/t/r-l-jdvjkik-ukpnjlhr-s/
https://theuniversityofsydney.cmail19.com/t/r-l-jdvjkik-ukpnjlhr-g/
https://theuniversityofsydney.cmail19.com/t/r-l-jdvjkik-ukpnjlhr-w/
https://theuniversityofsydney.cmail19.com/t/r-l-jdvjkik-ukpnjlhr-yd/
https://theuniversityofsydney.cmail19.com/t/r-l-jdvjkik-ukpnjlhr-yh/
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/event/university-of-sydney-campus-tour-2/
https://sydney.edu.au/about-us/community-and-visitors/campus-tours/book-a-campus-tour.html
https://sydney.edu.au/about-us/community-and-visitors/campus-tours/book-a-campus-tour.html
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/event/university-of-sydney-architecture-design-and-planning-portfolio-day/
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/event/university-of-sydney-architecture-design-and-planning-portfolio-day/
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12 October 2019, 10:00 am - 1:00 pm 

The University of Sydney, Camperdown 

The Sydney School of Architecture, Design and Planning will hold a Portfolio Day to assist 

you to prepare your portfolio in the following programs: 

 Bachelor of Design in Architecture 

 Bachelor of Design in Architecture (Honours)/ Master of Architecture 

 Bachelor of Architecture and Environments 

 Bachelor of Design Computing 

 Bachelor of Design Computing/ Bachelor of Advanced Studies 

Join us on the day and our academic staff will review your portfolio and give you feedback 

on what it takes to create a successful submission. Find out 

more: https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/portfolio-day-2019-sydney-school-of-architecture-

design-and-planning-tickets-69821884135 

 

 

UNSW ART & DESIGN UNDERGRADUATE SCHOLARSHIP  Value: $5,000 

Open/Closing Dates: July 8, 2019 – October 1, 2019 

The Art & Design Undergraduate Award was established to assist students to make the 

transition into their first year of University. 

To be eligible for this scholarship, applicants must: 

 Be commencing a full-time Undergraduate (single or dual) program at the Faculty of 

Art & Design.  Find out more 

 

UTS  (University of Technology Sydney)  CAMPUS TOUR 

22 October 2019, 4:30 pm - 5:30 pm 

Explore Australia’s most innovative campus, located in the heart of Sydney with the best the 
city has to offer. Our experienced Student Ambassadors will lead you through the Broadway 
and Haymarket precincts, including a stop at the iconic Dr Chau Chak Building and the 220 
seat multi-disciplinary Super Lab. They can help you answer your questions about courses, 
university life and all the exciting opportunities available to students at UTS. 
Find out more: https://forms.uts.edu.au/web/index.cfm 

 

DEE WHY SCHOLARSHIP for YEAR 12 STUDENTS 2020 
Dee Why RSL Club is proud to announce the 2020 School Scholarship Program, open to local 
students going into year 12 for the 2020 year of study.  
A total of ten students will receive $2000 each, to assist them in achieving their utmost 
potential while completing the Higher School Certificate. In addition to students who exhibit 
academic excellence, these scholarships also provide opportunities to students who 
demonstrate that they have the drive and determination to achieve academically despite 

https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/portfolio-day-2019-sydney-school-of-architecture-design-and-planning-tickets-69821884135
https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/portfolio-day-2019-sydney-school-of-architecture-design-and-planning-tickets-69821884135
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/scholarship/unsw-art-design-undergraduate-scholarship/
https://www.scholarships.unsw.edu.au/scholarships/id/32/4413
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/event/uts-campus-tour-2/
https://forms.uts.edu.au/web/index.cfm
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financial constraints, along with a passion/proven contribution to community and 
involvement in extracurricular activities.  
Students can opt to be assessed on their academic performance and/or financial need. 
Eligibility Criteria Students must be: 

 In year 12 for the year of 2020, studying towards the Higher School Certificate and 
19 years or under.  

 Applicant (student), parents, guardians and/or grandparents are a current member 
of Dee Why RSL.  

 If successful, willing to attend the Scholarship event on Tuesday 3 December 2019. 
Applications open on Monday 23 September and close on Monday 11th November. 

Apply online www.deewhyrsl.com.au 
 

THE HOTEL SCHOOL | INFORMATION EVENING is on 25 September 2019, 5:30 pm - 

7:00 pm 

Find out more: https://hotelschool.scu.edu.au/events/sydney-information-evening/ 
 

AIM | Information Evening is on 27 September 2019, 6:00 pm - 7:30 pm 

Australian Institute of Music, Surry Hills 

Find out more: https://www.aim.edu.au/events/aim-sydney-information-evening 

 
Ms McDermott 
Careers Adviser 
 

 

 

 

 

Scholarships for future teachers are now open 
 

http://www.deewhyrsl.com.au/
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/event/the-hotel-school-information-evening-sydney/
https://hotelschool.scu.edu.au/events/sydney-information-evening/
https://studyworkgrow.com.au/event/aim-information-evening-sydney/
https://www.aim.edu.au/events/aim-sydney-information-evening
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The NSW Department of Education is offering a range of scholarship opportunities for high 
achieving students entering teacher education degrees after their HSC. Applications are now 
open for 2020 scholarships for future teachers. 
  
The scholarship programs for future teachers offer a range of benefits, including financial 
support whilst studying and a guaranteed permanent teaching position in a NSW public 
school on successful completion of studies.  
  
The scholarship programs for future teachers include:   

 Teacher Education Scholarships 
 Teacher Education Scholarships - Aboriginal 
 teach.Rural Scholarships   

 
teach.MathsNOW Scholarships are now open 
 
Parents and carers, this is for you. Do you know an industry professional or current 
university student in a career area requiring tertiary studies in mathematics - for example, in 
engineering, accounting, finance or IT - who would make a great secondary mathematics 
teacher? The teach.MathsNOW Scholarship offers an opportunity to change career path and 
retrain as a mathematics teacher in a NSW public school.   
  
teach.MathsNOW scholars will receive up to $50,000 in equivalent upfront course 
contribution fees, paid part-time employment during studies and a guaranteed permanent 
teaching position in a NSW public school on successful completion. 
 
To find out more about these and other great opportunities, please visit 
the teach.NSW website and follow the teach.NSW social channels 
(Facebook, Instagram, Twitter). 
 

NSW Department of Education 

 

  

https://www.teach.nsw.edu.au/getpaidtostudy/teacher-education-scholarships
https://www.teach.nsw.edu.au/getpaidtostudy/TES-Aboriginal
https://www.teach.nsw.edu.au/getpaidtostudy/teach-rural-scholarships
https://www.teach.nsw.edu.au/getpaidtostudy/teachmathsnow
https://www.teach.nsw.edu.au/
https://www.facebook.com/teachnsw/
https://www.instagram.com/teachnsw/
https://twitter.com/teachnsw
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Community Announcements 
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Manly Warringah Little Athletics Centre is one of the oldest, largest and most successful Centres 

in NSW, having begun on the Northern Beaches in 1970. MWLAC will be celebrating its 50th year 

of competition at the Narrabeen Academy of Sport track in the upcoming 2019/2020 season. 

The Manly Warringah Centre encourages participation in a large number of events for enjoyment 

and skill development, combined with achieving personal bests and having fun. It caters for male 

and female athletes from U/7 to U/17. 

 

The Precious Breath Festival is a free festival of live music from local bands, plus surf films, goodwill and 
information. The event aims to raise awareness of the issue of youth mental health and suicide and connect 
youth with local community groups from the Northern Beaches. The participating groups that will be there 
on the day include CCNB, Lifeline Northern Beaches, One Eighty, Walk ‘n’ Talk, Man Anchor, One Wave, 
Junior AA, Avalon Youth Hub and Waves of Wellness. This is a safe event and will be strictly no alcohol, 

drugs or smoking allowed. https://www.preciousbreathfestival.com/  

https://www.preciousbreathfestival.com/
https://www.preciousbreathfestival.com/
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MARY POPPINS – STAGE ARTZ CHARITY MUSICAL 2019 
  

Each year, the Stage Artz Theatre Company and Stage Artz Performing Arts School 

combine to stage a musical production to raise money for The Children's Hospital at 

Westmead.  By the end of 2018, Stage Artz Charity Musicals had raised $263,000 for The 

Children’s Hospital at Westmead, taking our donation over the $250,000 benefactor status 

level.  As 2019 is our first year as an official Hospital Benefactor, we are preparing to make 

this year’s charity show the biggest one yet! 

  

Disney and Cameron Mackintosh's MARY POPPINS  has delighted Broadway audiences 

for over 2,500 performances and received nominations for nine Olivier and seven Tony 

Awards, including Best Musical. Mary Poppins is an enchanting mixture of irresistible 

story, unforgettable songs, breathtaking dance numbers and astonishing stagecraft.  It is a 

magical, sensational adventure for young and old.  We are thrilled to be bringing this 

supercalifragilisticexpialidocious Broadway musical to the Glen Street Theatre stage!  

  

Performance and booking details are attached.  Please come along and join us at a 

performance of Mary Poppins, and help us raise money for the beautiful kids at Westmead 

Hospital. 
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New students must bring the following to the first training session to finalise course 
enrolment: 

1. Photo identification, 
2. Medicare Card and 
3. Pension Card 
4. Unique Student Identifier (USI) 

Minimum: 8 / Maximum 12 students 

This training is subsidised by the NSW Government 

 

Please contact Susan Wilkinson for enrolment information: 

9970 1000 

vet@nbmc.nsw.edu.au 


